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Dear Ard Rí Community, 

 

It has been a half term like no other!!! 

On behalf of the management and all the team I would like to thank parents for helping us 
minimise the risk of introducing Covid 19 into our school by 

❖ Following HSE advice 
❖ Knowing the symptoms and not sending children to school when they were showing 

any signs of illness 
❖ Co-operating with our ‘Suspected Case’ protocol and coming to collect your child if 

they develop symptoms while at school 
❖ Meeting with us over the phone, video call or by email where we used to meet face-

to-face  
❖ Wearing a mask, maintaining social distance at drop off and collection and adopting 

the new car park routines 

 

As you are aware Ireland is on Level 5 of the plan for living with Covid. It is the Government’s 
objective to keep schools open. We are very happy to continue to support families and children 
through this difficult time. In order to be prepared for the possibility of schools not reopening 
after mid-term break due to the deteriorating situation with the disease we are going to send 
a small number of text books and readers home with your child on Thursday or Friday. Do not 
panic!!! We most likely will not need to use them but we want to be in the best position possible 
to support your child’s education if we have to action distance learning. Please leave the books 
sealed in your child’s bag.  

Happy Halloween! 

 

Enjoy the break, 

 

_______________________________ 

Príomhoide  
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